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MINUTES OF THE

MOUNT HOLYOKE COLLEGE

STUDENT-ATHLETE ADVISORY COMMITTEE (SAAC)
Sunday, November 23, 2008 • Kendade 305 • 7 p.m.

Participants:

Jacquelyn “JJ” Archibald, Soccer

Becca Adikes, Cross Country

Hannah Beatty, Training Room

Elissa Center, Crew

Lora Ciborowski, Riding

Haley Creed, Field Hockey

Elise Fargnoli, Cross Country

Sarah Gray, Crew

Jo Jo Gutfarb, Riding

Missy Hartley, Field Hockey

Bea Hartmann, Tennis

Lori Hendricks, Athletics Administration (ex-officio)

Mimi Henry, Lacrosse

Kasia Kolodziejczak, Squash

Lisa Nash, Swimming and Diving

Kara Neidhardt, Volleyball

Lauren Orr, Soccer

Katie Ouellette, Crew

Tiffany Shute, Golf

Shannon Sutherland, Swimming and Diving

Amanda Trask, Volleyball

Miki Yoshida (Swimming and Diving)

[Note: These minutes contain only actions taken (format votes or stated “sense of the meeting”). While certain items on the committee’s agenda were acted on at various times throughout the meeting, all final actions within a given topic are combined in these minutes for convenience of reference.]

The meeting was called to order at 7 p.m. eastern standard time by the chair, Lisa Nash. All members were present as noted above. The following members were absent: Katie Banaszak (Golf), Erin Cain (Basketball), Shea Callahan (Basketball), Helena Jedziniak (Tennis), Barbara McAlister (Track and Field), and Kate Shafir (Basketball). Vika Planson (Lacrosse), Elise Fargnoli (Cross Country), and Susanna Wilcox (Lacrosse) were tardy.

1. Announcements.
2. NEWMAC SAAC Follow-up.
Supplement No. 5 was distributed to SAAC members. The Hazing, Harassment, Alcohol and the Internet presentation overview by Janet Judge was given to members to familiarize both themselves and their teams with the current NCAA issues and rules. 
3. Subcommittee Budget Reports. 
Subcommittees turned in their budget memorandums and presented their requests to the committee and the E-Board. These requests are under consideration by the E-Board to prepare for the December 7 meeting which Laurie Priest, director of athletics, will attend. Both the SAAC’s priorities and the priorities of the college were considered in the request for athletic funding. Ms. Nash (Swimming and Diving) also reported to the committee the E-Board funding request. She presented a hard-copy of ideas involving Senior Scholar-Athletes and their recognition during graduation and a possible SAAC Play-Day which would involve all student-athletes and coaches.  [Subcommittee budget memorandums are on file with the secretary.]

4. Community Service Report.  
Ms. Center (Crew) reported on the Community Service opportunity recently given to student-athletes and SAAC members. Numbers were high in both groups. It was encouraged that coaches be included in future communications about community service.

5. Future meetings.
a. Sunday, December 7, 2008 (7-8 p.m.), Kendade 305
7. 
Adjournment.  The meeting was adjourned by Ms. Nash at 8 p.m. 

#   #   #   #   #
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